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SOUP AND SCHMOOZE NEWS from Arlene Sharkey, KI VP for Education
Changing of the Guard: We would like to welcome Stephanie Kaufman as
KI's Soup and Schmooze's new coordinator, and to thank Arthur Slabosky

for his previous efforts in that position. Yasher koach, Arthur!



We are excited to announce the first Soup and Schmooze of 2023. LEV
RAPHAEL, well known author and speaker, will be coming to KI on Sunday

evening, January 15th, for a presentation entitled "My Mother,
Mystery, and Memory." His talk will focus on the role his mother
played in his carer and how he's honored her in his fiction and

creative nonfiction--how she inspired him. We will meet at 6:30 pm in
the Social Hall at KI, and Lev will speak at 7:00 pm. Please bring

some wonderful desserts to share. Coffee and tea will be provided.
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From the Desk of Rabbi Matthew



 KIvunim





Hadassah Book Club  

  

 Wednesday, December 7, 2022, on Zoom at 1PM. 
Note:  This meeting is for November and December, and is


much earlier in the month than usual to avoid 
Hanukkah and the holiday season.

Our book:  More Than I Love My Life by David Grossman,

translated from Hebrew, fiction based on a true story, the


latest book by this esteemed Israeli writer.
Discussion leaders:  Lois Rosen and Liz Morley




Learn Torah Trope with Gail Richmond



Gail Richmond will be hosting a class to teach KI members Torah trope. The

class will start January 5th and be held on Thursdays from 6:00-7:00 pm at


KI. If the weather is bad, class will be shifted to Zoom.



Gail has kindly agreed to offer this class free of charge in exchange for a

promise to help out with either a Shabbat, Rosh Hashanah, or Yom Kippur

Torah reading. Please respond by January 1st to Nicole Ellefson if you are


interested, nicole.ellefson@gmail.com 



Kroger fundraising to earn money for KI



Members can sign up by searching for Congregation Kehillat Israel and connecting

KI to their Kroger plus card.   Our account number is nv535.  You can go to the 

Kroger Community Funds home page for instructions.  Copy and paste this link to

your browser or click : https://www.kroger.com/i/community/community-


rewards   KI will earn a percentage of your purchases.  No cost to you.  



Fundraising for KI through Amazon



Shop Smile Amazon and earn money for KI. The link below will take

you directly to smile.amazon.com and you can shop and support KI. 


We will earn .5% of your purchase.  Look us up as - Kehillat Israel

Lansing Michigan - and shop.  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/38-


1918632 





 

Library Donations
Ken Nadler




General Fund 
JP and Naomi Casher in honor of 

Paula Yevilaf and Jay Kefman.  



Daniel Glickman Memorial Fund
Lori and Joseph Wisniewski















Monthly Board Meeting Wednesday,
 December 14,  7 pm Zoom



-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------



Board of Directors

Doug Moffat – President – 2024
Kirsten Fermaglich – Executive VP – 2024

Susan Morris – Secretary – 2023
Leon Puttler – VP for Finance – 2023
 Ody Norkin– VP for Facilities – 2023

Richard Block/Gail Richmond – VP for Religious Affairs – 2024
Arlene Sharkey – VP for Education – 2024

Liz Harrow – VP for Programs – 2023
Robin Willner – First Trustee – 2024

Judy Spanogle – Trustee – 2023
Emily Schnurr – Trustee – 2024
Stuart Braiman – Trustee – 2023
Michelle Loree – Trustee – 2023

Neil Gordon – Past President 



__________________________________________________
WE HAVE ADDED MORE DATES TO OUR TORAH & 

HAFTARAH SIGN-UP
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1273RVz5LmC8EDS3O3mvdtvU-


PkZUMrzWpFH-0ylSl68/edit?ts=604a403d#gid=0 to sign up to give a dvar or

chant Torah/haftarah. If you don't see the date you want on there, please reach


out to kikath-erineb@gmail.com. 
Zoom Gabbaim for Shabbat Services - If you are comfortable using Zoom (or


would like to learn more), please contact Judy Spanogle at

kikatherineb@gmail.com (this is open to teens as well as adults).






BIRTHDAY
Happy

 September
Yahrzeit's

 

Larry Messe, 19 Kislev, December 13



Maggie Linz, 27 Keslev, December 21

Claire Berkman



Barry Gross

Ken and Karen Glickman



Nigel Paneth and
Ellen Polack










